
 

 

 

 

 

Race Report 1, Spa-Francorchamps 

After having spend half of his life in motorsport the 20 years old Danish race-driver Thomas 

Krebs, now has changed from international karting to Touring Car Racing. 

 

 

 

During the years of kart-racing Thomas has been competing all over Europe. The last 5 years 

has been in the highest category of karting, KF1. The main focus the last years has been on 

the German Kart Championship, as well as the CIK-FIA European Championship and World 

Championship. 

 

Some results from the season of 2012: 

- Double victory, ADAC Kart Masters in Oschersleben (Germany). 

- Victories in the German Kart Championship in Kerpen and Wackersdorf.  

- A podium (3rd), and 6th place in CIK-FIA European Championship, round in Germany (with 

the second round in England). 

Finished 3rd in the German Kart Championship, with some technical problems, after leading 

the championship until the 3rd of 5 rounds. In the European Championship, he finished 7th 

overall, among 120 drivers from 26 different nations all over the world. 

 

Thomas is living in Germany and working by his kart racing team, RS Motorsport. Living here 

and working with my team means that I can be a part of the process in a racing team, and be 

much closer to the motorsport world, Thomas tells. 



 

 

This year Thomas has changed to Touring Car racing. Only a few days before the race at Spa-

Francorchamps, he made an agreement with Engstler Motorsport of driving the remaining 7 

races in Procar Division 2. The team has been working very hard to get the car and 

everything ready in only 2 days before this first race for Thomas. 

With only 2 sessions of free practice and 1 qualifying session Thomas was working hard to 

get used to the car and to learn the track.  

Thomas: The weekend at Spa Francorchamps was most of all a learning weekend. The car 

and the track were new for me, and only my second race in car, after a long karting career. 

The changing weather conditions during the weekend made it even more difficult to adapt 

to the car, but with a 4th place in Race 2 the weekend ended really positive. I gained a lot of 

new experience, and for sure I can be more competitive to fight for the podium on the next 

race at Sachsenring 
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Mobile: +49 151 20988821 / +45 28439223 

 

www.engstler-motorsport.de 

www.adac-procar.de 


